
Shangri-La’s Accessible Spring Festival, held the Saturday before Easter, is 
a drive-thru, activity-based experience for individuals with disabilities of 
all ages. An alternative to the traditional egg hunt experience, attendees 
participate in spring-themed activities and games through their vehicle’s 
window. This year’s event aims to serve 150 cars or approximately 300 people.

Get In Touch
Jennifer Manning, Community Engagement Coordinator
503-581-1732, x318    jennifer.manning@shangrila-or.org
www.ShangrilaOregon.org

Become an Accessible Spring Festival Sidekick
This year, Shangri-La is welcoming up to 6 sidekicks to the Accessible Spring 
Festival. Sidekicks are organizations or businesses that provide programming, 
supports, or resources to people with disabilities and/or have a desire to 
connect with the disability community.

As a sidekick, 
•	 You’ll get a 10x10 booth space along the Accessible Spring Festival route. 

These booth spaces are free to sidekicks. Shangri-La will provide one 6 ft 
table and two chairs. You’ll need to provide your own 10x10 pop-up tent. 

•	 You’ll need to offer some sort of game, activity, demonstration, or giveaway 
at your booth. (Games and activities must be able to be done through a car 
window or car door. Sidekicks should plan for 300 giveaways. Need help 
with an idea? Let us know. We can brainstorm!)

•	 You are welcome to handout information about your programs, services, or 
supports to each car. 

The Accessible Spring Festival is Saturday, March 30, 2024 
at Shangri-La’s Salem Office (4080 Reed Road SE #150) The event is from 10 
a.m. - 1 p.m. Sidekicks will set-up the morning of the event between 8 a.m. - 
9:30 a.m. 

Sidekick spaces are awarded on a first come, first serve basis. All sidekicks must 
be confirmed by Friday, March 1. Contact Jennifer Manning to sign-up.
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